
Executive Committee Meeting Minutes 1-12-2019 

 Those attending the meeting at Trinity Church, Boyertown were: Larry Smythe, Bill Kain, 

Chris Boswell, Joe Slavinski, Matt Obarow, Rob Wisler and Bob Dell. 

 Chris Boswell presented the last three treasurer’s reports and they were approved and 

accepted by the committee. At this point we have $8306.45 in our account. Chris also showed 

us the thank you note from Nancy Hatfield thanking the GPA for its $500 donation towards her 

medical expenses. 

 Spring Breakout: This will be held at the Boyertown Community Park on Sunday April 

28th from noon until four o’clock. The format has not been decided on yet. It could be a covered 

dish affair, the club could provide the main dishes with members supplementing the rest, or it 

could be catered again. Keep tuned for details. 

 Club meetings for 2019: March Saturday the 2nd at 1100 hours at Trinity Church. Lunch 

will be served. July Saturday the 13th at the church. Lunch will be served. September to be 

announced. Later fall dates TBA. 

 Jake’s: No dates available at this time. Probably will be in June and October. 

 Valley Forge Event: May 3/5. See website, WW2Weekend.org. for details or go to 

Facebook. 

 Military Heritage Day will be celebrated at Trinity Church, Boyertown on May 18th. 

Hoping to get more HMV’s this year for display. 

 Newsletter: Still searching for a new editor. Because of the physical problems and cost 

of printing and mailing the issues we have discussed an all electronic distribution. Those 

members that do not have computers will still be mailed issues. 

 The annual Christmas banquet will be held on December 7th. Details will come later but 

we are thinking about a Pearl harbor tribute and remembrance.     

 Chris Boswell reported that we have 73 paid up members at this time. He says renewals 

are trickling in slowly. 

 Since the MVPA is having its annual convention in York, PA this coming August some 

people have mentioned getting a group together and going out in military vehicle caravan and 

camping for a couple of days. We did this a few years ago at Camp Lee, VA and had a ball. 

Anyone out there interested? Contact Bob Dell, 267-663-7710 or rvdell32@gmail.com. 

  Respectfully Submitted, 

   Bob Dell, Secretary 

mailto:rvdell32@gmail.com

